
Brian Schultz 

¡CORRESPONDENCE 
’3/24/2025 
’DOCUMENT NO. 02012-2025 

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 7:17 AM 
To: 'Kelly Lube' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: Docket 20240032-SU 

Good morning, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Schultz 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850.413.6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

- Original Message-
From: Kelly Lube <lubekelly@icloud.com> 
Sent: Saturday, March 22, 2025 12:33 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith <Commissioner.Passidomo.Smith@psc.state.fl.us>; 
commissioner.grham@psc.state.fi. us 
Subject: Docket 20240032-SU 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioners, 
Please, Please, Please.. ..Deny EU the sewer application. 
You saw our community and heard our pleas to deny this private sewer application. Some of our "island families " will 
have to move if this happens.. .they will not be able to afford the impact fees. ..which, I'm 100% sure will be much, much 
higher then what EU told you. 
We are stewards of our island , ecosystem and care deeply about of wildlife and marine life. We take proper care of 

our septic tanks and in 10 years....think of the advance in septic tanks technology. let us switch to state of the art home 
tanks in the future. which can't happen if we are all on sewer. Sewer systems pipes can break and spill millions of 
gallons into the waterways. ...especially if those pipes are in close proximity and are going over waterways which will be 
the case for our island. 
PLEASE, PLEASE, PLEASE hear our pleas. we BEG you to deny this application! PLEASE, PLEASE, PLEASE 
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Kelly Lubé 
290 Kettle Harbor Dr 
Don Pedro Island 
Sent from my iPad 
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